
From: Doug Mayer <doug.mayer@stonesoupdevelopment.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 8:43 PM 
To: Trey Price <Trey.Price@floridahousing.org>; Nancy Muller <Nancy.Muller@floridahousing.org>; 
Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org>; Kevin Tatreau <Kevin.Tatreau@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Carol Ann Gardner <cgardner@tedcmiami.org>; Angela Kelly <akelly@tedcmiami.org>; Carlos L. 
Toledo (ext. 107) <ctoledo1@comcast.net> 
Subject: Re: Elderly Housing Community Loan - feedback requested 
 

Dear Mr. Price: 

Regarding your request for comments on EHCL program funding.  After reviewing the Florida statutes 

regarding this funding we suggest you consider allowing a new project to submit an application even 

though the preference is for older projects.  We suggest that you open the RFP to all elderly non-profit 

projects with the specific needs outlined in the statute, but give first funding preference to older 

projects and if you don’t receive sufficient applications then fund new projects. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely,  Doug  

 

Doug Mayer, President  

Stone Soup Development  

doug.mayer@stonesoupdevelopment.net 

305-761-8030 

2130 NW 13th Street 

Miami, FL 33125 
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